Dear Families,

In the spaces provided below, please feel free to add comments or questions in regards to
the following areas and check the appropriate box:

Homework

We feel comfortable with the class homework policy. Homework should be completed
every evening (spelling packets are due Friday). 5™ graders should have up to 50 minutes
of homework each evening.

We have some questions regarding the homework policy. Please contact me at the
following phone number or email address:

Discipline

We feel comfortable with the class discipline plan. I understand that lost tickets will be
sent home with the weekly report on Fridays, but if issues arise, I will be notified via
email or phone call.

We have some questions regarding the discipline plan. Please contact me at the
following phone number or email address:




Class Procedures
We understand the class procedures and that they need to be followed daily.

We have some questions regarding the class procedures. Please contact me at the
following phone number or email address:

Field Trips (information found in the brochure)
Pending funding from our Tax Credit donations, we are planning two field trips to
BizTown and the Arizona Science Center.

We understand field trips are based on Tax Credit donations

We have questions regarding field trips or Tax Credit donations. Please contact me at the
following phone number or email address:




Please sign and return this form as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Ms. Buschatzke

Child’s Signature

Parent or Guardian signature




